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On November 5, 2022, Shine City Project volunteered at Catholic Charities of Southern Nevada! 

 

Most of our group helped to sanitize and wipe down tables during the community meal service. Each time 

a person was finished eating, our group was responsible for spraying sanitizing fluid into a cleaning cloth 

and getting the table ready for the next person. 

 

Additionally, a couple volunteers helped to collect trays and dirty dishes after a person was finished with 

their meal. 

 

For this service project, we had eleven volunteers representing Shine City Project! 

 

Out of those eleven volunteers, four volunteers were joining us for either their first or second time! 

 

 

 


